
 

 
  
Contact: Gillian McRobb, Head Teacher 
Tel:  0141 570 7040 
Fax:  0141 570 7041 
Email:  schoolmail@busby.e-renfrew.sch.uk  
Date:  9th May 2019 

 

    
 
Mhairi Shaw DCE, Director of Education, East Renfrewshire Offices, 211 Main St, Barrhead, G78 1SY 

Department of Education 
Busby Primary School 

  Church Road 
Clarkston 
G76 8EB 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of this year’s ongoing Cluster Activities, our P7 pupils have been invited to participate 
in a Poetry Slam at Williamwood High School on Monday 20th May.  This event is being 
organised by the English Department and will be an enjoyable experience allowing pupils to 
work alongside children from other Cluster Primaries. 
 
Pupils should report directly to Williamwood at 9am, where they will be met by Busby Staff.  
They will leave the High School accompanied by school staff at around 12.15pm, returning to 
Busby in time for lunch. 
 
This trip is covered by local area consent already in place. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 

Mark Weir 

Depute Head Teacher 


